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November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
This half term is very busy and we would like to share with you some diary dates. 
 
Odd Sock Day and Anti-Bullying Week - 13th November -17th November 
During this week we will talk to the children about the important concept that we are all different and it is OK 
to be different. To highlight this, we would like the children to wear odd socks on Monday 13th 
November. If your child does not attend nursery on this day, they are welcome to wear their 
odd socks on a day of their choosing. 
 
Children in Need – Friday 17th November 
This is being celebrated on Friday 17th November. We would like the children to dress up in 
spotty clothes or anything fun and bright. If you would like to make a small donation, please do 
so via the School Gateway. If your child does not attend nursery on a Friday, they are welcome 
to wear their spotty or bright clothes on a different day. 
 
Nursery Christmas Shows – Tuesday 12th December and Thursday 16th December 
We will be performing the Nursery Christmas Show on Tuesday 12th December and 
Thursday 16th December at 10.00am. We would like to give all children the opportunity to 
perform in both shows. We appreciate your child may not normally attend on a Tuesday 
and Thursday morning when the performances take place. If your child can attend for these 
extra sessions, please let Mrs Hughes know so we can keep an accurate register. We would 
like these children who don’t normally attend on a Tuesday/Thursday to come in at 9.30am and be collected at 
11.30am. 
Please let us know if you do not want your child to have face paints as part of their costumes for the shows. 
 
Christmas Show tickets  
We will let you know when the tickets are available to book online. 
We can offer 2 tickets per child. You can either have 2 tickets on the same day or 1 ticket for each performance. 
Please visit https://theparklane.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your tickets and log in with the following information: 

Student’s First Name 
Student’s Surname 

Date of Birth 
Please note we request that no mobile phones are used in the Nursery and no recordings are made due to our 
Safeguarding policy.  
 
Christmas Jumpers – Monday 18th December – Wednesday 20th December 
Children are welcome to wear their Christmas jumpers from Monday 18th December to 
Wednesday 20th December. 
 
Continued……. 
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Christmas Party - Tuesday 19th December 
We are looking forward to playing games, dancing and eating party food. Children are welcome to 
wear party clothes, but we will still be going outside to play. If your child does  not normally attend 
on a Tuesday morning, they are welcome to join us for this session from 9.00am to 11.00am.  
Please let me Mrs Hughes know if you will bringing your child to this session. 
 
Seesaw 
Thank you to the parents who have uploaded photos and videos of what you have 
been busy doing at home. We do find this is a very effective way that the children 
can use to develop their language skills, especially new vocabulary. 
We have also had many positive comments about the observations we send to you about your children and 
what we are learning about each week. 
Please continue to access Seesaw to stay up-to date with Nursery news.  
 
End of term 
The last day of term is Wednesday 20th December and the first day of the spring term is Friday 5th January. 
 
Keeping warm! 
The weather is getting colder and we do like to be outside as much as we can. 
Please make sure your child has a warm coat, hat and mittens. Snoods are much 
safer than long scarves.  A change of clothes in case they get muddy is also very 
useful! Please can you make sure that all your child’s belongings are clearly named, 
especially water bottles. 
 
If you would need any further information regarding our upcoming events or need to discuss anything else, 
please contact Mrs Hughes by email (lhughes@parklaneprimary.com) or by telephone  (if you are phoning it is 
easier to talk before or after nursery). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Nursery Team 
    
 
 
 

mailto:lhughes@parklaneprimary.com

